
Starling Class
Term 2 

In English, first we will be studying a 
narrative from Australia- Wombat 

goes Walkabout and our second piece 
is a non-fiction Postcard based on 

Meerkat Christmas.

In maths we will begin by completing our unit 
on addition and subtraction and then move on 
to shape- recapping both 2D and 3D shapes 
and ensuring that children understand each 

ones properties.

Our geography topic is Amazing Earth, 
looking at the continents, oceans and 

seas. We will look at ecosystems, 
climate and populations.

Our science topic is Living things and 
their habitats. We will begin by 

looking at things that are alive, dead 
and have never been living. We will 

then look at the journey food takes as 
well as the food chain.

This term we swap from art to design 
technology. We will be learning how to 
join two pieces of fabric together to 
design and make a puppet.

For PSHE we follow the Jigsaw 
program. This term we will be studying 
Celebrating Differences between boys 
and girls and think about standing up 

for ourselves & helping others.

Daniel Smith will be 
teaching music every 

Tuesday.

I will continue to send 
you weekly updates on 

Seesaw.

Mr Groves will be teaching PE on a 
Tuesday and myself on Fridays. I 

will be teaching dance.

Our focus in RE continues from last 
term- The Gospel.

For computing we will be looking at 
digital photography.


